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  Edgeware AB (publ) Mäster Samuelsgatan 42 SE-111 57 Stockholm

EDGEWARE POSTPONES THE EGM ON 28 DECEMBER 2020
Edgeware AB (publ) has resolved to postpone the Extraordinary General Meeting to be held on 28 
December 2020. Information about the new date for the general meeting will be communicated later.

For more information, please contact:

Annika Norin
CFO/IR & HR
+46 708 856 774
annika.norin@edgeware.tv

About Edgeware

Edgeware supplies operators and content providers with systems to deliver modern TV services over 
the Internet at a huge scale. Edgeware’s unique technology provides an outstanding viewing 
experience that allows its customers to retain control of their content. Edgeware has more than 200 
customers and is headquartered in Stockholm, Sweden, with staff across Europe, Asia and the 
Americas. For more information, please visit https://corporate.edgeware.tv
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